

## Club House Newsletter Summer 2018

Man Summer is flying by! How did it get to be the middle of July already! We have been having so much fun at The Club House. The biggest change is having The Tree House preschool program join us three mornings a week. It is so fun to have the school full of children playing and laughing. The summer days have been warm which opens up the opportunity to lots of water play! We have been having fun with the wading pools, sprinklers and water table. The joy that water play brings these kids would bring a smile to your face! We have also spent a lot of time reading in the later afternoons when it is too hot to play outside. Some of our favorite books this month have been; The Biggest Thing in the Ocean, The Very Best Daddy EVer, The Little Mouse, The Big Bear and The Red Ripe Strawberry (an all time favorite for sure), and Pete the Cat and The Magic Sunglasses.

We are all very sad to say goodbye to Maria. She has been a wonderful addition to The Tree House Family. We wish her well on her next adventures. Her last day will be August 1st. Cheryl and Janet will be stepping in as the director for the upcoming school year. If you have any questions about the transition feel free to come by and ask.

**REMINDER**-Parents please check your child's cubbies everyday for art and dirty or wet clothes. Please label children's clothes.

End of the Year Celebration- Come and join us on July 19 from 6:00-7:00 for our end of the year celebration. The kids will sing a few songs for you, we will have cookies and milk and look forward to visiting with you all. We hope to see you there.

Change of Clothes- as always we need you to keep a change of clothes in your child's cubby. Children get and wet all day and it makes our job so much easier of there is easy access to clothes.

**Potty Training** - A lot of our littles are starting to potty train. We now have a potty training form to fill out to help us all get on the same page. When you start to process make sure you let us know so we can fill out the form with you.

If you ever have any questions or concerns about our program please feel free to reach out. We are striving to provide the best program we can and are always looking for feedback. We also enjoy helping you be the best parent you can be, so if you have any questions about behaviors or ages and stages feel free to ask.